

E-mail: headteacher@brickhouse.sandwell.sch.uk Head Teacher: Mr. P Newby

Friday 6th October 2023

Santa's Grotto at Dudley Zoo Trip Thursday 7th December 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very pleased to announce that **Nursery and Reception** will be visiting Dudley Zoo, on Thursday 7th December 2023.

The visit will include lots of new learning experiences and the opportunity look at many different zoo animals. The visit to the zoo will also include the opportunity to visit Santa in his Grotto and receive a present from Santa himself!

The coach will leave school at 9.15 promptly and will return to school at approximately 3.00pm. *If there any delays, we will contact you via the SchoolApp Message system so please keep an eye on this.*

Costs and Payment

Please complete the consent form for the visit on **PARENTPAY** to enable your child to have permission to go on the trip. If the consent is not completed your child will NOT be allowed to attend the trip.

The total cost of the visit will be £21 per child. This will need to be **paid on ParentPay by MONDAY 27th NOVEMBER 2023.** The visit should be live on ParentPay by **Monday 9th October 2023**.

As set out in our charging and remission policy, we reserve the right to make a charge for this visit. Below is the cost to school for the visit, per child.

£ 18.00 Santa Experience and Entrance Fee

£ 9.00 Coach Travel £ 2.00 Insurance





















£ 30.00 Total Cost

We will be asking you to contribute £20.00, which covers the cost of the entrance ticket, Santa Visit, and the insurance, and school will be paying the cost of the coach.

Insurance

Our insurance cover is Personal Accident and Travel Insurance with:

AIG Europe Limited

Our policy number is:

0010627642

Key Information

<u>Each child will be required to wear school uniform</u> on the day of the visit. Please ensure children have appropriate clothing and footwear for the weather on the day (waterproof coat, wellies, hat, scarf and gloves).

Timings on the day will be very tight and there will be not time to visit the gift shop on this occasion. Please do not send your child with any extra money on the day.

NURSERY: as your child aren't entitled to a FREE SCHOOL MEAL you will need to provide them with a packed lunch. Please can this be stored in a labelled throwaway bag.

If you have any questions or queries about the trip, then please do not hesitate to ask.

Yours sincerely,

Mr White and Mrs Mann Reception and Nursery Teachers





















PLEASE RETURN THIS PAGE TO SCHOOL

Reception Dinners Only

Please indicate on the slip below if you will be sending a packed lunch from home or if you would like to order a packed lunch from school.

Please note that only the correct number of packed lunches will be made for the day.

Please return this slip into school by **FRIDAY 17th NOVEMBER 2023** so the school kitchen staff have plenty of time to order what is needed.

Name of child:	
Year: Reception	
<u>Option</u>	✓
Packed lunch from home	
Cheese sandwich packed lunch	
from school	
Ham sandwich packed lunch	
from school	
Tuna sandwich packed lunch	
from school	





















